
August 21, 2023

Dear TCU Community,
 
Welcome Home to a historic fall at Texas Christian University!

For those new to TCU, I hope you feel the warm welcome of our community of learners

and leaders. I’m beginning my 21st year as Chancellor, and I’m proud to say you have
joined a special place at an incredible time in our history. This fall is the celebratory finale

of our 150th year of educating leaders to be a force for the greater good.

Today, our campus numbers almost 15,000 faculty, staff, undergraduate and graduate
students. Add to this number more than 100,000 living alumni, supporters earned
through our visible work in research and creative activities, scholarship and service, plus
the scores of fans earned by our inspiring student-athletes and athletics leadership who
compete at the nation’s highest level.



Over those 150 years, TCU has grown, prospered and developed in ways that founders
Addison and Randolph Clark never could have dreamed. And now, YOU are a part of that
long and storied history – a university that boldly established one of the first co-
educational colleges west of the Mississippi and has since then nurtured the scholars,
healers, teachers, athletes, writers and business leaders the world needs.

Thank you for sharing your unique gifts and talents with our Horned Frog community. In
my opinion, there is no better group of students, faculty and staff in higher education.
President Daniel Pullin and I are ready for another incredible semester with you, and we
are counting on you to help guide us into our next 150 years. WELCOME HOME.

Go Frogs!
 
Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor
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